
TO:  Freedom of Information Commission 
 
FROM: Jennifer M. Mayo 
 
RE:  Minutes of the Commission’s special meeting of November 23, 2022 
  

A special meeting of the Freedom of Information Commission was held on November 
23, 2022.  The Commission meeting of November 23, 2022 was conducted in person. The 
meeting convened at 11:01 a.m. with the following Commissioners present:  

                          
             Commissioner Owen P. Eagan, presiding 
  Commissioner Jonathan J. Einhorn                                                             
             Commissioner Matthew Streeter 

         Commissioner Christopher P. Hankins 
  Commissioner Stephen Fuzesi, Jr. (participated by telephone) 

                                                      
            Also present were staff members, Mary E. Schwind, Kathleen K. Ross, Valicia D. 
Harmon, Danielle L. McGee, Jennifer F. Miller, Kate Smith, Kevin W. Munn, Linda 
Fasciano, and Lorraine Walker.  

 
        Those in attendance were informed that the November 23, 2022, regular meeting of 

the Commission was being recorded. 
 

PRVR #4     City of Stamford v. Matthew J. Olson 
 

Attorney Kenneth Weinstock appeared on behalf of the petitioner.  Attorney Mario  
Cerame appeared on behalf of the respondent. The Commissioners unanimously voted to 
adopt the Hearing Officer’s Report. The proceedings were digitally recorded. 
 

               The meeting was adjourned at 12:08 p.m. 
 
 

                                                           _________________ 
    Jennifer M. Mayo 
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